
SELF REPRESENTED LEGAL FORMS 

COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS 2019) NOTICE

The Shreveport Bar Foundation consider the health 

and well-being of our community and staff top 

priority. We understand the concern and 

uncertainty you may be experiencing surrounding 

the coronavirus (COVID-19) and are committed to 

being responsive to the needs of the community, 

and staff as the situation evolves. For this reason, 

after careful consideration and in the interest of the 

safety and well-being of everyone, we are 

TEMPORARILY CLOSING OUR SELF REPRESENTED 

PRO SE LIBRARY FOR LEGAL FORMS until further 

notice. 


